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Welcome to our 4th Community Newsletter , I hope you all had a lovely half-term  

break! 

MARCH 2025 





 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

A big thank you to you all for all your kind donations, we raised a massive £76.00! 

Bag2School is the UK’s leading textile recycler and fundraiser working with schools and since its inception in 1999 it 
has now paid out over £48 million. 

 

As well as raising vitally needed funds for Somerford Primary School it also helps the environment by helping to divert good qual-
ity unwanted textiles away from landfill. A recent DEFRA report has shown that textile collection schemes are helping to reduce 
the volume of textiles discarded as municipal solid waste. However, it is a fact that as a nation we still send 350,000 tonnes of 
textiles to landfill every year.  



 






